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Spaceship is pleased to announce that the interim stop orders issued by the Australian Securities
and Investments Commission (ASIC) in relation to the Spaceship Earth Portfolio, Spaceship Origin
Portfolio and Spaceship Universe Portfolio (together, the Spaceship Voyager portfolios) have been
lifted.

Spaceship has made changes to the target market determinations (TMDs) for the Spaceship Voyager
portfolios to address ASIC's concerns and as a result, Spaceship Voyager returns to operating as
normal with current customers able to make new investments. New customers will be able to join
next week.

While the stop orders were in place, the day-to-day management of the investment portfolios
remained unaffected. Existing customers were still able to access their account, withdraw funds, and
reach out to our support team for assistance.

Spaceship is working closely with Diversa (the Trustee of Spaceship Super) to quickly respond to
ASIC’s concerns on the Spaceship Super TMD. For more information about Spaceship Super, please
refer to our previous statement here. The customer support team for Spaceship Super continues to
be available via telephone and in-app chat.

Spaceship thanks customers for their patience while these issues are being resolved.

For media enquiries, please contact Jack Gordon (0478 060 362) at Citadel Magnus.

https://www.spaceship.com.au/documents/a-message-from-spaceship.pdf

